
Hi CKW,

There is continued pressure on all of our services as we concentrate on responding to the continuing
high level of patient demand.

After recent conversations with QAS, we have been advised to prepare for even busier times ahead, with
heat predicted to reach 36 degrees over the weekend.

We recognise the ongoing high workload that each and every one of you is currently faced with and we
want to sincerely thank you all.

Please continue to ensure that patient safety is at the forefront of everything we do, and please stay
hydrated, look after yourselves, and each other.

Kind regards,

Daniel and Ted

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our facilities
are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.

 


